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CERTIFICATION OF PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

I, Tami Merriman, Permit Manager for the City of Tumwater hereby certify that public 

notice for the Project # TUM-22-0044; I-5 Commerce Place, was given as follows: 

 

APPLICATION 

Notice of Application Published in Olympian:   February 3, 2022 

Notice of Application Uploaded to Website:  February 3, 2022 

Notice of Application Mailed:    February 3, 2022 

Notice of Application Posted:    February 3, 2022 

Posting Locations:     93rd Ave facing Right Of Way  

 

HEARING 

Notice of Public Hearing Published:   April 1, 2022 

Notice of Public Hearing Uploaded to Website:  April 1, 2022 

Notice of Public Hearing Mailed:    April 1, 2022 

Notice of Public Hearing Posted:   on or before April 1, 2022 

Posting Locations:     93rd Ave facing Right Of Way 

 

 

The above is an accurate accounting of the public notice provided for the project. 

 

 

       March 29, 2022   

Tami Merriman, Permit Manager   Date 

 


